
 

 

Shepherd’s Staff:  The May issue of our newsletter will be pub-
lished next week.  If your board or committee has an event that 
you would like publicized, please have the information into the 
office before April 29th.   
 
Online Giving: Giving through the Vanco app is 
now available.  Scan the QR code to Good Shep-
herd’s Vanco page to designate your givings.  
Speak with Amy for questions or help.   
 

Large Print Divine Service & Bulletins:  If larger print would 
help you read the divine service, hymns and bulletin,  contact the 
office.   A large print copy will be placed on the narthex table for 
you.   
 
Guest Speaker at Immanuel:  Immanuel Lutheran Church, Sebe-
waing’s Evangelism Board is sponsoring Amy Paten from Cross-
roads Counseling Ministries in Frankenmuth. She will be speaking 
on the subject of self-esteem on Saturday, May 10, 2025 from 2-4 
pm in the Great Room, 800 East Bay Street, Sebewaing. The pub-
lic is welcome to attend. Refreshments will be served. Please call 
989-883-3050 to reserve your spot. 
 
The Lutheran Hour:  Next Sunday on The Lutheran Hour, guest 
speaker Rev. Dr. Daniel Paavola will speak on the topic: “An Old 
Place, A New Beginning”.  God is the Searcher Who will not stop 
looking for us.  In our lonely hiding place, He says, “I knew I 
would find you here” (John 21:1-19).   Listen on WLEW 1340AM 
Sunday at 11:10 am, or listen through The Lutheran Hour website:  
lutheranhour.org. 
 
LWML Mites:  Remember to keep filling your Mite Boxes™ for 
LWML grants.  Can we help meet the goal of funding the mission 
work of sharing Jesus?  If you need a box, some are on the nar-
thex table.  More will be available as those disappear! 

 

 

All Women are Invited 
to a special brunch - Sunday, May 4th 12:00 pm 

 

We will have good food, fellowship, a wedding dress display, and 
maybe a few games. 

 

Please sign up on the bulletin board in the hallway 
 if you plan on attending. 

Mark Your Calendars:  The date maybe two months away, but 
mark your calendars for Good Shepherd’s Mission Sunday on 
June 29th.  Our Adopted Missionary Gerald Paul who serves in 
the Cayman Islands, will give the sermon at our service and will 
be with us for a presentation of his work after the service.  We 
will send him off with our traditional potluck meal served at 
noon. 
 
Orphan Grain Train: The large white barrel by the kitchen door 
is an easy way to donate your gently used clothes and other 
items to Orphan Grain Train.   Attached to the barrel is an enve-
lope with copies of their wish list.   Bring your donation in and 
deposit it in the barrel.  When the barrel is full, volunteers deliver 
the donations to the Sebewaing branch.   
 
Christian Education Grant Aid Fund, otherwise known as 
CEGAF is a fund to give  some financial assistance to students 
from Good Shepherd attending one of our Concordia Universi-
ties.  Your help in keeping this fund growing is always appreci-
ated.  Simply put your gift into your offering envelope and mark 
it CEGAF. 


